From: Diane Tegtmeier

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Greenhouse gas legislation
Date: Thursday, January 23, 2020 8:53:33 PM

I am writing to urge the Oregon Legislature to pass a strengthened LC19 bill to bring about net
zero emissions by 2050. | am a grandmother of 4 and think nothing is more important than
doing what we can to regenerate our planet and economy in a more sustainable way.

Thank you, Diane Tegtmeier, 96520
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